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Governor’s Challenge on Family Homelessness
#Familiesneedhomes #Kidsneedhomes


November 1, 2018
 
Dear Landlord: 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We believe it is time that we rapidly exit families using emergency shelters across the state - once and for all.   Within the past four weeks, providers across the state have housed a total of 141 families in 69 families.   This is amazing work and we need your help to continue the momentum of creating a home for families across the state.  

When it comes to fighting homelessness in Connecticut, we have made lots of progress over the past years.  From 2017 to 2018, counts indicate a decrease of 6% in homeless families.  As a state, we have committed to ensure that we have no unsheltered families on any night.  However, our families continue to be in need. As of this writing, there are 294 families in shelter across the state.    We can reduce this number by the end of the year.  
 
Statewide partners and community nonprofit agencies are forever working together to ensure that families have homes.  These partners are currently engaging in a concerted effort under the Governor’s Challenge on Family Homelessness to house 360 families by December 10th.  We need you to join us in the effort as we move to accelerate the pace of moving families into permanent housing.   We cannot accomplish this goal without you. 
 
We are looking for safe, affordable housing owned by reputable and trustworthy landlords throughout the state.  
 
HOW IT WORKS: 
 
· We match suitable individuals and families in our program with your vacant apartments. 
· Landlords interview housing applicants and choose those they wish to have as tenants. 
· We may provide the following, as indicated: 
· Financial counseling and money management 
· Assistance with employment and moving up the career ladder 
· Landlord, tenant, and neighbor mediation 
· Training on landlord/tenant rights and responsibilities 
· Coordination of services  
· The individuals and families may have a rental subsidy or may be responsible for paying the full rent on their own.   
 
We want the same thing – no vacant apartments – no homelessness.  We can do this together. 
 
Please contact XXXX to XXXXXX to find out how you can get involved.  This process is going to be ongoing, and there will be a continually need for vacant units; however, if you would like to be part of the initial community initiative please contact us by November 14th.   

On behalf of Connecticut families in shelter, we thank you in advance for your interest and look forward to creating homes for moms, dads, and children.  
 
Sincerely, 
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